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26 March 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

English and Maths Easter Revision Course 
Delivered by Nulogic Training 

Monday, 8 April to Thursday, 11 April 2019 
 
We are delighted to have secured the services of Nulogic Training to run Year 11 revision courses in 
English and Maths during the Easter break. Four members of the Nulogic team will work with a 
selected group of our students, providing a fast track learning experience designed to meet their 
needs. 
 
Your child has been selected as someone who would benefit from attending this programme, which 
we are providing free of charge to you. To accept a place, your child will need to be available from 
the hours of 8:35am to 3:10pm every day of the programme, and we ask that the attached consent 
form, together the completed acceptance form, are returned to school reception by Friday 29 March. 
If you cannot commit to this, please do not accept the offer.   
 
Students attending this course will receive a revision course that is energetic, positive and built to 
suit their needs. They will receive their own personalised revision pack that they can keep after the 
course. Nulogic’s impact in the schools they have worked with over the past twelve months shows 
that students have, on average, made half a grade’s progress in English and Maths.  In addition, our 
very own Mrs Field and Mr Hunt will be in all the sessions supporting our students. 
 
Nulogic would also like to take promotional photographs during the sessions, if you consent to this 
please sign the attached waiver. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Fox 
Deputy Headteacher 
dfox@buckinghamschool.org  
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The Buckingham School  
 

English and Maths Easter Revision Course 
Delivered by Nulogic Training 

Monday, 8 April to Thursday, 11 April 2019 
 

ACCEPTANCE FORM 
 

 
I / We agree for our child: _______________________________________________to attend the 
English and Maths Easter Revision Course delivered by Nulogic Training (Monday, 8 April to 
Thursday, 11 April 2019) to be held at The Buckingham School, and I / we can confirm that he/she is 
available and committed to attend the entire course.   
 
 
Parent/Carer Name: _________________________________________  Date:  _______________ 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: ______________________________________ 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 


